
 

To: Permanent Representatives of Members with WMO 

cc: Hydrological Advisers  

Our ref.: 16081/2021/MS/ETR/HR 16 July 2021 

Annex: 1 (available in English only) 

Subject: Update of database for improved understanding of the status of human 
resources and development of competencies in National Meteorological and 
Hydrological Services (NMHSs) 

Action required: Response before 30 August 2021 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I wish to refer to Resolution 71 (Cg-18) - the Education and Training Programme 
and Delivery Mechanism, regarding the development of the required human resource capacity 
of Members through formal and continuing education, and the need to strengthen national 
capacity in the attainment of self-sufficiency in meeting education and training needs.  

In order to determine the nature and extent of collaboration with all members on 
education and training matters, the Secretariat is augmenting the existing database on human 
resource status of National Meteorological and Hydrological Services (NMHSs) which was last 
updated in 2017 and published as Status of Human Resources in National Meteorological and 
Hydrological Services (ETR-21, 2017). The exercise will also assist in enriching the World 
Meteorological Organization (WMO) Community Platform for coordination of information 
towards a better understanding of the capacity development needs of NMHSs in areas of 
service delivery, as requested by Decision 12 (EC-72) - Recommendations for Revision of the 
WMO Capacity Development Strategy. Very importantly, the updated database will assist 
Members and the Secretariat alike with the implementation of the WMO reform from the 
perspective of human capacity development.   

Consequently, it would be appreciated if you could provide the required information 
on the status of human resources in your Service, by completing the electronic form through 
the STAFF, COMPETENCIES AND QUALIFICATIONS SURVEY. The survey contains 11 questions, 
which you can read in the attached hard copy (Annex). This will help you in collecting the 
required data to answer the questions online in the electronic form provided. We estimate that 
completing the form should take about 15-20 minutes. You may contact WMO Education and 
Training Office at tra@wmo.int (attention: Mr Mustafa Adiguzel, Scientific Officer, Education 
and Training Office), if you have any difficulty in submitting the form. 

  

https://library.wmo.int/index.php?lvl=notice_display&id=21440#.YOf36egzYuU
https://library.wmo.int/index.php?lvl=notice_display&id=20140#.YNy0-S0Rrf8
https://library.wmo.int/index.php?lvl=notice_display&id=20140#.YNy0-S0Rrf8
https://library.wmo.int/index.php?lvl=notice_display&id=21788#.YOf4D-gzYuU
https://analytics-eu.clickdimensions.com/wmoint-accqt/pages/kysid60eeuoewanoqlxq.html?PageId=20ac8f29b43eeb11a813000d3aafe55d
https://analytics-eu.clickdimensions.com/wmoint-accqt/pages/kysid60eeuoewanoqlxq.html?PageId=20ac8f29b43eeb11a813000d3aafe55d
mailto:tra@wmo.int
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I take this opportunity to thank you for your usual cooperation and would be 
pleased if the required information could be sent as soon as possible, but not later than 
30 August 2021, to allow ample time for an analysis and publication of the results during this 
financial period.  

Yours faithfully, 
 

Prof. Petteri Taalas 
Secretary-General
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